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Hydrographic information driving marine knowledge 

NIPWG Letter 2/2019 4 March 2019 

 

NIPWG Members 

 

Dear colleagues,  

Re: architectural display of S-100 related products 

As confirmed by HSSC, the maintenance of the overarching architecture of S-100 based 
product specifications belongs to NIPWG. 

NIPWG6 discussed a drafted architectural display presentation and provided comments.  
These comments have been considered and revised version of the presentation was drafted.  
This version is ready for review now; see Annex and attached pptx. 

 

What was done?  

The product specifications have been assigned to a regulated and non-regulated system.  
The first is under the IMO regulations regime whereas the latter has more flexibility for both 
data provision and presentation.  

Data Quality is applicable to some product specifications but not for all.  Same applies for 
portrayal.  The limitation of portrayal instructions to S-101 offers a greater flexibility. 

 

I would appreciate it if you could provide written comments on the presentation by the 
13 March at the latest.  I intend to either incorporate them to the pptx for the HSSC NIPWG 
report (due date 15 March) or to incorporate it in my presentation to HSSC11. 

 

Tacit approval applies to this letter. It is not needed to reply on this letter if you are content 
with the presentation. 

 

Best regards,  

 
Jens Schröder-Fürstenberg, 

Chair, NIPWG 

mailto:info@iho.int


Annex: 

 


